Draft Minutes
880 N STREET ASSOCIATION

2018 ANNUAL MEETING

November 29th, 2018
ROLL CALL: Introductions were made. With more than 75% of owners present in person or via proxy, a legal quorum was obtained. This meeting was called to order at 6:05PM at 880 N Street #302
PROOF OF NOTICE OF MEETING: The proof of notice of the meeting was reviewed.
2017 ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES: The draft minutes were presented for review. Blasé Burkhart moved to approve the minutes. David Neilson seconded and the minutes were unanimously approved.
REPORT OF OFFICERS:

· Financial Report: 2017 FYE & October 2018: The financial reports were reviewed. The reserves were re-classed/renamed to better track expenditures. 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

· Capital Improvements Update: Blasé Burkhart reported that the association finished the first phase of the capital improvement slightly over the budget. This was due to the first bidder backing out and tariff increases. The association discussed the possibility of taking out a loan to pay for the remaining phases to be completed all at once. A motion was made by Darryl Thompson to execute phase two with the funds that have been collected. Blasé Burkhart seconded and the motion carried unopposed.
· Amendment to Declaration & Bylaws: Shane Osowski was retained to revise the governing documents. This was brought about after the basement storage was questioned and later discovered there was no accurate information regarding the suites allocated storage space. The board is hopeful we will have the revised governing documents prepared to vote on at the next annual meeting or special meeting.
NEW BUSINESS:
· Proposed FY 2019 Budget & Dues: The proposed budget was presented for review. After discussion, David Neilson made a motion to accept the budget as prepared. Darryl Thompson seconded and the budget was unanimously approved. 
· Graeme Pincott suggested the association included exterior cameras. This is not currently in the plan, but will be considered.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS: Darryl Thompson moved to reelect the 2018 board to serve in 2019. Gregory Stone seconded and the board members were unanimously reelected. 
President: David Neilson

VP: Graeme Pincott

Sec: Dawn Ernst

Tres: Blasé Burkhart
NEXT MEETING: The next meeting will be determined at a later date.
ADJOURNMENT: With no further business to discuss, Darryl Thompson moved to adjourn the meeting. David Neilson seconded and the meeting was adjourned at 8:15PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Paige Stauffer

Association Manager
